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Important Notice to Patients 
 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 12, Enníska/February 2025) Tehsakotitsén:tha Kateri Memorial Hospital 
Centre would like to inform the community that all physician appointment requests must 
be made directly through the front desk at 450-638-3930 ext. 2220. This ensures timely 
access to care and alternative clinics when KMHC semi-urgent appointments are fully 
booked. 
 
KMHC semi-urgent appointments are scheduled based on criteria established by our 
physicians. Availability varies daily depending on the number of doctors on site, and 
front desk staff follow these guidelines when scheduling appointments. 
Physician appointment requests should not be directed to other service areas, such as the 
Well Baby Clinic, which is dedicated to well-baby and well-child care. Additionally, 
requests should not be made by messaging our staff directly, as they may not be on site 
that day. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in following these procedures and 
ask that all interactions with staff remain respectful. KMHC is committed to continually 
improving our services and values the community’s support.  
 
Niá:wen for your understanding. 
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